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May 1 - 5, 1989 

Tuesday, May 1 

10:00 AM 

7:00 - 8:30 PM 

Wednesday, May 

10:00 AM 

10:30 AM 

Thursday, May 3 

6:00 PM 

NOTICES: 

2 

XVI, 30 

Chapel: Memorial Worship Celebration Service for 
Emeriti Professors: James E. Tull, John Carlton. 
Binkley Chapel. 

Seminary Youth: (13 years amd up). Bethea room, 
Appleby. 

Chapel: Communion. Roy E. DeBrand, Professor of 
Preaching. Binkley Chapel. 

Black Theological Forum. Bethea room. (see notice) 

Pig Pickin. In front of Ma,ckie Hall. (see notice) 

CONGRATULATIONS SENIORS! 

SENIOR LETTER The ticket prices for the senior picnic are incorrect 
CORRECTION: on the reservation forms attached to the letter. The 

correct prices are those stated in the letter: $4.75 
for adults and $3.50 for children. Also the correct time for the picnic is 
5:15 p.m. 

PARKING The town of Wake Forest has informed the seminary 
CITATIONS: that it is painting and re-painting several no-park-

ing zones on public streets around the campus. Cars 
parked in any areas with yellow-painted curbs will be ticketed. 

GRADUATING 
SENIORS: 

LIBRARY 
EXAM HOURS: 

Come by the Communications office to update your mail-
ing address. Changes in Communications do not affect 
Ledford Mailroom policy. 

Tues. May 2 - Thurs. May 4 
Mon. May 8 
Tues. May 9 - Wed. May 10 
Thurs. May 11 

7:45 a.m. - 11:30 p.m. 
8:00 a.m. - 11:30 p.m. 
7:45 a.m. - 11:30 p.m. 
7:45 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

PIG PICKIN: Student Council and Student Activities is sponsoring 
a Pig Pickin for all students and their families on 

Thursday, May 4 at 6:00 p.m. in front of Mackie Hall. Meat and drinks will be 
provided. Please bring one vegetable or dessert (there will be a sign up sheet 
at the Front Desk in Ledford). Entertainment will be provided. 

CPE RESIDENCY Spartanburg Regional Medical Center, Spartanburg, SC 
OPENING: Department of Pastoral Care has a CPE residency 

opening due to a cancellation. If interested in this 
program, contact Chaplain Steve Spencer ·at area code (803) 591-6157. Program 
begins June 26, 1989 and provides an annual stipend of $13,000. Position 
needed to be filled as soon as possible. 

SUMMER HELP NEEDED ... In the afternoons at Ruby Reid Child Care Center 
(between 2:15 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.) Hours and days can be 

flexible with your schedule. Call Carolyn DeBrand at ext. 257 immediately if 
you can work. 

OVER 



LIBRARY NOTE: All graduating students must have library materials 
turned in and all fines and fees paid by May 11, 1989. 

GRADUATING SENIORS: Please leave a forwarding address in the mailroom. 
First and second class mail will be forwarded up to 18 

months. If we do not have a forwarding address for you, your mail will be 
returned to sender. 

SUMMER MAIL: If you are a continuing student and would like to have 
your mail forwarded for the summer, you need to fill 

out a forwarding card at the mailroom window. 

STUDENT EMPLOYEES: 

office. 

ATTENTION MAY 
GRADUATES: 

Any student who has worked on campus in the current 
year must leave a forwarding address in the Business 

If you did not order enough invitations, there 
are extra ones available in the Baptist Book Store. 

RESIDENTIAL Applications are being accepted for the theological 
COMMUNITY: residential community - better known as the Groveland/ 

Siler House in Raleigh. Pick up applications in the 
Student Affairs office, Ledford. Deadline - May 12. If you have questions, 
contact Lynn Rhodes-Dixon, Box 2121 or call 821-5400. 

BLACK THEOLOGICAL Election of officers for Black Theological Forum for 
FORUM: the 1989-90 school year will be held Wednesday, May 3 

at 10:30 a.m. in the Bethea room, Appleby. All people 
involved with and are interested in the Forum are encouraged to attend. 

APARTMENTS 
NEEDED FOR SUMMER: 

If you are interested in subleasing your apartment 
for the summer (particularly June and July) contact 
Diane Barden, Housing, ext. 253. 

DAYCAMP The Ledford Daycamp program is seeking qualified 
WORKERS: workers for its program which runs June 12 -August 4. 

This is an excellent opportunity for summer employment 
offering a convenient location and good salary. Information in the Student 
Affairs office. 

BIRTHDAY PARTY: Ruby Reid Child Care Center is celebrating its 
Birthday on Thursday, May 11 between 1:45 p.m. and 

2:45 p.m. Corne and enjoy some birthday cake with us! 

THIS WEEK AT THE LEDFORD CENTER 

man. tues. wed. thurs. fri. 

3:00-5:00 Ledford - 5:00 Aerobics 3:00 Pick-Up 3:00-5:00 Ledford 3:00 Pick-Up 
Kids B-Ball Kids 8-Ball 

5:00 Aerobics 5:00 Intra- 5.: OD Aerobics 5:00 Aerobics 
Soft-Ball 6:00 SGA Pig Pickin 

6:30 Jazzercize 9:00 Movie 6:30 Jazzercize 

The next Campus Bulletin will be the week of June 5-9. All news for this 
bulletin will be due by Wednesday, June 7. 
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